
 

For project information & online survey feedback visit:
www.kirklandwa.gov/ne128thstcorridorstudy

Contact:  	 Kimberly Scrivner, Transportation Planner  |  phone: 425-587-3871  |   email: kscrivner@kirklandwa.gov

NE 128th Street  
Multimodal Corridor Study

The City of Kirkland would like your input to understand the transportation 
issues and needs of the area in order to create an appealing and safe place 
for people walking, bicycling, driving and taking transit.

We want to hear from you!

WEDNESDAY, JUNE 23
5:30PM-7:00PM
PRESENTATION @ 5:30PM

ATTEND VIRTUALLY: 
ONLINE COMMUNITY MEETING 

SCAN QR Code to REGISTER for Meeting  

STUDY CORRIDORS

(SCAN QR CODE)

FILL IN ONLINE SURVEY:
OPEN THRU JULY 9TH


